
          

               ®       The Cursillo
®

 Movement 
 

National Cursillo
®

 Center  P.O. Box 799  Jarrell, TX 76537  512-746-2020  Fax 512-746-2030  www.natl-cursillo.org  

 
 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

Date: January 24, 2014 

 

To: all Language Lay Directors 

 

From: Hoang Tran – National Cursillo Service Administrator (NCSA) 

 

Re: National Episcopal Advisor 

 

 

 

 Bishop Eusebio Elizondo, current National Episcopal Advisor, 

nominated Bishop Emeritus Carlos A. Sevilla S. J. from the Diocese of 

Yakima to serve as the next National Episcopal Advisor. Bishop 

Sevilla was approved by unanimous decision of the National 

Secretariat to the position of National Episcopal Advisor for the 

United States Cursillo Movement effective October 1, 2014.  

Bishop Sevilla will deliver the Keynote Address at the 2014 National Encounter at 

Chapman University in Orange, CA. Please join the National Secretariat and Staff in 

congratulating Bishop Carlos Sevilla for his willingness to accept the position. 

His guidance and leadership will be a great asset to our beloved Movement. May the Lord 

always embrace Bishop Sevilla with His Love and Grace! 

 

 

 

 

  

Bishop Carlos A. Sevilla S.J. 


